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We have been successfully voting by mail for years. It increases voter turnout, 

especially for those who work or are unable to get to the polls, and deters voter fraud 

and/or harassment. Systems are in place to certify the voter’s identity and eligibility to 

vote.  

 

Please DO NOT end vote by mail!  


